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Information Letter no. 28-2014 

 
URGENT 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
according our Statutes Art. 10.2 every member federation “may authorise two (2) 
delegates to the Congress. 
 
We were informed by the Strasbourg organisers to follow this rule and give them the 
names of the two persons who will attend the Congress. This is to enable them to 
prepare individual access cards at the Palace of the Council of Europe. 
 
We therefore kindly ask to send us the following details of the two persons: 

Name, Surname 
Nationality 

Position in the federation 
 

We have already received from several federations the confirmation of their 
participation at the Congress. If they only come with their President, we do not need 
this above mentioned information. In case a federation is coming with two persons we 
need to know these requested details. Otherwise there will be no entry permitted. 
 
Please answer soonest possible to enable the organisers to get these access cards. 
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
 

                General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 
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